FLORIDA BOARD OF GOVERNORS
NOTICE OF PROPOSED REPEALED REGULATION

DATE: September 18, 2024

REGULATION NUMBER AND TITLE: 9.010, State University System Consolidated
Financial Statements

SUMMARY: This regulation is being repealed because it is being combined with
Regulation 9.009 Preparation of the State University System Financial Statements.
Combining the regulations will streamline the process of preparing and submitting
financial statements for the universities

FULL TEXT OF THE REGULATION IS INCLUDED WITH THIS NOTICE.

AUTHORITY TO PROPOSE REGULATION(S): Section 7(d), Art. IX, Fla. Const.; BOG
Regulation Development Procedure dated March 23, 2006.

THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS’ OFFICIAL INITIATING THE PROPOSED
REGULATION: Mr. Tim Jones, Senior, Vice Chancellor, Finance and
Administrations

COMMENTS REGARDING THE PROPOSED REGULATION SHOULD BE
SUBMITTED WITHIN 14 DAYS OF THE DATE OF THIS NOTICE TO THE CONTACT
PERSON IDENTIFIED BELOW. The comments must identify the regulation on which
you are commenting:

General Counsel, Board of Governors, State University System, 325 West Gaines
Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 245-0466 (phone),






